
A.G. Tricentennial    DAV Chapter # 84
February 1, 2019 Meetnn

Before the meeting started a Presentation was presented by Dr. Terry Finn and her 
work with Veterans and PTSD. Ben Fugate mentioned he had some material for 
Dr. Finn which should help her with diagnosing PTSD for VA.  Her presentation 
was very informative and appreciated by those in attendance.

 Senior Commander Michael Butler called the meeting to order at 18:37 Hrs.

The Adjutant called the roll called the roll call three officers were Excused 
Commander,  1st Vice-Commander and Finance Officer all other officers were 
present. 

OPENING CEREMONY

The opening ceremony was conducted with participation of Chapter Members

READING OF THE MINUTES:

The meeting of the January 2019   were read and a motion was made by Ben 
Fugate and seconded by Rick Jaworski to approve. Following discussion, the 
motion was unanimously approved.

OFFICER REPORTS:  

TREASURERS REPORT:

Treasurer John Fanning had an excused Absence and  no financial data for January
2019 was presented.

 CORRESPONDENCE:  No Correspondence was presented at the February 1, 
2019 Meeting.

DONATIONS:  No donations were received at February 1, 2019 Meeting.

REPORT of Sickness and Wellness: No one was identified.
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Forget-Me-Not: No Report

Old Business:  NONE

New Members:   Three new members introduced themselves—two Army Veteran 
and a Navy Veteran.

Legislative Liaison:    Ken Boor will be attending    DAV National Meeting in 
Washington, DC on Feb 23-27. 2019 and will be giving a presentation at our 
March 2019 Meeting.

NEW Business: None

Good of the Order: Gordon  ? -the Local VFW Commander mentioned that next 
month all significant others are invited As we will have an Auxiliary we will 
jointly meet.  He also mentioned he has been trained on a Database that available 
for job seekers in both government and private sector.

The 50/50 Split the Pot was   held, and the prize was $80.00 and due to Polar 
Vortex there ill be no food tonight.

Senior Vice=Commander Michael Butler called for closing ceremony and prayer 
was led by Chaplain. The meeting adjourned at 1914 Hours by motion of Ben 
Fugate and seconded by Ron Haward.

NEXT MEETING WILL BE FRIDAY, MARCH 1, 2019 HOURS at our 
location of 9514 South 52nd Avenue, Oak Lawn, Illinois 60453

Submitted:

William R. Winters Temporary Secretary


